
Second report of the co-programme chairs CPSA 2024 

Since the first report, we have been actively searching for section heads. At this point, we have been 
able to confirm the following people. (see table below). As you will note, there are a couple of 
sections that still need to be filled. Despite a few vacancies, we are hopeful to find interested parties 
in the upcoming days and weeks to have a full and dedicated programme committee. Of course, if 
the Board has any suggestions for us, we will welcome them as well. We must say that a few people 
manifested interest but depending on the location. As we discussed in our first report, not knowing 
the dates and places of the Conference has been a barrier. That being said, we do have an 
enthusiastic group, with both junior and more senior colleagues.  

Section Section head(s) 

Canadian politics K. Elizabeth A. Baisley, Queen’s  

Comparative Politics Vacant 

CPSA/ISA-Canada section on 
International Relations 

Veronica Kitchen, Waterloo 

Law and Public Policy Tim Heinmiller, Brock 

Local and Urban Politics Jack Lucas, Calgary 

Political Behaviour/Sociology Frédérick Guillaume Dufour, UQAM 

Political Economy Amy Janzwood, McGill 

& Michèle Rioux, UQAM 

Political Theory Vacant 

Provincial and Territorial Politics in  
Canada and Beyond 

Christian Leuprecht, Queen’s 

& Nadia Verelli, Queen’s 

CPSA/CAPPA section on Public 
Administration 

Andrea Migone, Toronto Metropolitan 

Race, Ethnicity, Indigenous Peoples 
and Politics 

Vacant 

Teaching Heather Smith, UNBC 

& Gabrielle Daoust, UNBC 

Women, Gender, and Politics Amanda Bittner, Memorial 



Posters Tyler Chamberlain, Trinity Western & 
Kwantlen 

Practitioners Vacant 

 

As agreed after the submission of the first report, the theme will be “Approaches, Knowledges and 
Methods for the World of Tomorrow”. The Programme Committee will meet on June 1st during the 
2023 CPSA in a hybrid format. This will be a great occasion for all section heads to meet and share 
their ideas of potential workshops, keynote speakers, etc. along this theme. Finally, we cannot thank 
enough the fabulous work of the staff at the CPSA office, special mentions to Silvina. 


